
August 5, 2020

Mayor Frank and Council,

Please find enclosed our member survey results for your consideration in regards to a potential 
municipal bylaw in Strathcona County requiring the mandatory use of face masks in public indoor 
spaces, as well as any public vehicle for hire businesses.

This survey was conducted from Thursday, July 30, at 4:00 pm to Wednesday, August 5, at 9:00 am. 
This was a short window for our members to respond to our survey, and considering it was conducted 
over the August Long weekend, we feel the 242 responses were impressive. This survey was sent 
out to members who have a physical business address in Strathcona County, and each business 
could only respond once. We are confident this secure method of sending out our survey reflects the 
responses of 242 individual decision makers in Strathcona County’s business community.

We offer no recommendation for Council regarding this proposed bylaw but ask Council to please 
consider this information as part of your materials for discussion and debate of the proposed bylaw.     
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